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Minoshi Weerasinghe

From: Anita Calderan (Western Sydney LHD) <Anita.Calderan@health.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 1 June 2022 4:29 PM
To: Minoshi Weerasinghe
Cc: WSLHD-PMO; WSLHD-OfficeOfTheCE; WSLHD-OfficeoftheEDO
Subject: RE: Telopea Concept Plan and Stage 1A Development Application (SSD 14378717) - 

Response to Submissions 

Dear Minoshi 
 
Thank you for the ongoing consultation and opportunity to comment on the redevelopment of the Telopea Precinct. 
 
Western Sydney Local Health District plans to continue to provide Mental Health and Integrated and Community 
Health services to the population in Telopea and the surrounding suburbs.  As previously advised, these services are 
provided from the Community Health Centre and Dundas Area Neighbourhood Centre, which are located in the 
Telopea Concept Plan Area (CPA).  Western Sydney Local Health District continues to welcome the opportunity to 
further collaborate in the planning of the new community centres including a health centre, and kindly requests to 
be kept informed about the planning and redevelopment of the zone. 
 
Regards 
Anita 
 
Anita Calderan 
 
Director | WSLHD Health Services Planning  
Cnr Darcy & Hawkesbury Roads, Westmead 2145; PO Box 574, Wentworthville NSW 2145 
Tel (02) 8890 7543 | Mob 0421 059 411 | Anita.Calderan@health.nsw.gov.au 
www.wslhd.health.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

Visit the NSW Health website for the latest information on COVID-19. 

 

 
 

From: Minoshi Weerasinghe <Minoshi.Weerasinghe@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 11:49 AM 
To: Anita Calderan (Western Sydney LHD) <Anita.Calderan@health.nsw.gov.au>; WSLHD-HSPD <WSLHD-
HSPD@health.nsw.gov.au>; WSLHD-PMO <WSLHD-PMO@health.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Telopea Concept Plan and Stage 1A Development Application (SSD 14378717) - Response to 
Submissions  
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from minoshi.weerasinghe@planning.nsw.gov.au. Learn why 
this is important 
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Hi Anita, 
 
I am following up on the below request for advice on the Response to Submissions for the Telopea Concept Plan and 
Stage 1A Development Application (SSD 14378717). 

Can you please advise if WSLHD will be providing any advice in relation to this application? 
 
Kind regards, 

Minoshi Weerasinghe 
Senior Planning Officer 
 

Key Sites Assessments | Department of Planning and Environment 
T 02 9373 2887  |  E Minoshi.Weerasinghe@planning.nsw.gov.au 
Level 17, 4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land.  
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present 
and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing 
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 

 
 
 

From: Minoshi Weerasinghe  
Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 3:01 PM 
To: Anita.Calderan@health.nsw.gov.au; WSLHD-HSPD@health.nsw.gov.au; WSLHD-PMO@health.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: Telopea Concept Plan and Stage 1A Development Application (SSD 14378717) - Response to Submissions  
 
Dear Anita, 

The Department of Planning and Environment has received a Response to Submissions (RtS) for the Telopea Concept 
Plan and Stage 1A Development Application (SSD 14378717). 
 
The RtS is available at: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/telopea-concept-plan-and-
stage-1a 

Please provide any advice on the RtS by 6 May 2022. 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact myself on 9373 2887 or at Minoshi.Weerasinghe@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Kind regards, 

Minoshi Weerasinghe 
Senior Planning Officer 
 

Key Sites Assessments | Department of Planning and Environment 
T 02 9373 2887  |  E Minoshi.Weerasinghe@planning.nsw.gov.au 
Level 17, 4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 
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The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land.  
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present 
and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing 
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 

 

 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of NSW Health 
or any of its entities. 


